
TL - Investigating Below Grade Water
Intrusion Best Practices During
Construction
Before starting a water remediation program, a careful investigation of foundation leaks should be performed. The

following provides our recommended best practices for foundation leak investigation while a building is still under

construction.

1.  1.  Prior to any attempts to repair any apparent areas of water infiltration, the building must be completely dried in. This

includes the below grade to above grade tie in, exterior above grade envelope, as well as the roof. 

2.  2.  Walk the perimeter of the building and identify any obvious areas suspected of water infiltration, i.e., lack of roofing,

openings in above grade walls, foundation walls, incomplete waterproofing, etc. The photos below show examples of

openings within and at the top of the foundation walls that allow driving rain and water from other sources to enter the

foundation and collect on the foundation floors. All voids in the exterior building envelope should be sealed in a

watertight manner.

3.  3.  Ensure that the building is watertight at the top and above the foundation, with properly completed details to tie-in

the foundation waterproofing system to the above grade horizontal deck waterproofing system and or air and water

barrier system on the above grade walls. Pay particular attention to the roof, exterior walls, and all waterproofing

details to ensure they are complete and watertight. 

4.  4.  When the above sources of infiltration have been eliminated, any remaining areas of water intrusion can be

investigated. If the building has a temporary dewatering system that is used only during construction, then the

investigation should not start until the dewatering system is turned off to ensure that areas of water intrusion (if any)

are results of ground water. Use fans or other methods to circulate air in the foundation and dry any wet areas. The

source of water may not be evident, and water movement can be very deceptive. For example, water may be entering

through a defect in the waterproofing system towards the top of the wall, traveling along cracks in the foundation wall,

and entering the building towards the bottom of the wall. Tracing the source is important and requires skill, patience,

and expertise.
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5.  5.  GCP and DE NEEF  has a team of expert Field Technical Service Managers that have experience with leak

investigation and leak repair and should be consulted. They can advise on the order of repair. 

6.  6.  DE NEEF  Chemical Injection Grouts have been successfully used to address leaks in foundations. This team is

available to provide site visits to help investigate a leak. Please consult with your local GCP Representative to set up a

site visit or go our website at www.gcpat.com to locate a GCP Representative.
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